
Welcome to your upgraded school
We are excited the new build at Lane Cove Public School is complete and ready for students and staff to use. 
The new facilities include: 

a new covered outdoor 
learning area (COLA) a new hall

Lane Cove 
Public School

Welcome Pack – February 2025

Thank you for your patience during construction. 
We are thrilled to deliver this project for the school community.

New hall

A new canteen and adjacent restored playground area were delivered in 2022.  

For more information 

Phone: 1300 482 651 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au
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New hall

Message from your Principal
Welcome to our school.

Losing our hall to fire in January 2020 was a devastating blow to the school and 
the wider community who had close connections to the hall. It is so pleasing that 
we now have a state-of-the-art hall which will again become the central meeting 
place for Lane Cove Public School and the wider community.

It is an impressive and dynamic space where we can gather, perform, celebrate 
and create new memories.

Terry McKinnon 
Principal 
Lane Cove Public School

NSW Department of Education



New hall

New hall stage

New hall

Lane Cove Public School



Contact us

For information about school activities and 
operations, contact the school directly:

Principal: Terry McKinnon

Website: lanecove-p.schools.nsw.gov.au

Email: lanecove-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 02 9427 2155

Address:	 145-153 Longueville Road 
	 Lane Cove NSW 2066

For more information about this project, contact 
School Infrastructure:

Website: schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 1300 482 651

New shade sail

School canteen

schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au
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